Good morning to whom it may concern

Whilst not personally affected as yet, by the offshoring, many of my friends and colleagues already have been. To
this end I am deeply saddened and appalled that this has occurred. I strongly believe that the Federal and State
Governments need to put a cutoff limit on all companies wanting to offshore our Australian jobs. I believe that a
figure of something like no more than 10% of jobs with each company should be allowed to be sent overseas for the
good of our overall economic state of affairs. If jobs are not kept here, then noone will have the means (money) by
which to purchase anything and the entire country will collapse in to a recession we may not be able to find our way
back out of ever!

Thank you for your consideration of my suggestion.
Julie Franks
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